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Wainscott Weekly

March 24, 2016
It has been an interesting start to Spring as we
were welcomed with a burst of snow to start the
week. The students have been working hard on
their daily academics each day. We had a fun
week celebrating March Madness and School
Spirit with the different events each day. The
children seemed to enjoy each day's activities.
On Monday we wore our favorite sports jersey,
Tuesday we wore crazy hats and sunglasses,
Wednesday we were all mismatched and
Thursday we were patriotic in red, white and
blue. Also on Thursday we celebrated spring with
crafts and a fun egg hunt. Thanks to Mrs.
Tanzmann and Mr. Osborn for helping out.

Remember Parent-Teacher Conferences are
next Thursday, March 31st and Friday, April 1st.
The students will be dismissed at 11:00 am and
we will be available to meet from Noon to 3:00
pm. Hope to see you then.

Enjoy the long weekend!
Happy Spring!
Kelly & Mark




